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The Alumnae of Color Committee (AOCC) is pleased to share the 
following highlights from this past quarter: 
 
● December 5, 2020, AOCC held their general meeting. There 

were 10 members in attendance. ​AOCC received a copy of a 
paper ​Wellness Package for Black Students: Addressing Racially 
Informed Trauma ​from Dylyn Turner-Keener, ASMC President, 
Ashlee Davis, ASMC VP, and Jessica Hairston, Assistant to the 
Dean of Students. They were invited to the December AOCC 
meeting, and Dylyn and Ashlee attended the December 5 AOCC 
meeting and discussed the paper with members to ask for 
support.  AOCC recommended that BOG also should be 
informed and we requested time at the 12/16 BOG meeting for 
the paper's highlights to be presented and discussed.  

● December 8, 2020,  AOCC collaborated with the Black Faculty 
and Staff, Black Student Collective, and Black MBA to host 
Kwanzaa 2020. The event had 38 participants.  

 
Upcoming Events: 
 
● General Meeting: January 9, 2020 from 10:00AM - 12:00PM 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 


